
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem to German Ambassador: next government must be up to
enormous responsibilities

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of the National State Powers Alliance met the German Ambassador,

His Excellency Martin Jager on Thursday, November 11, 2021, and emphasized the next phase

needing more efforts to establish political and security stability in Iraq to achieve economic

stability towards advancing service reality.

His Eminence noted the importance of German companies’ presence in the Iraqi market and the

investment opportunities it presents in construction and development.

Concerning the results of the elections, His Eminence stated “We are still hoping that the IHEC

and the Judiciary will deal as transparently as possible with the appeals and the issues of the

results that was submitted by the objecting political powers.” Adding, “it is imperative to

follow the peaceful and legal ways when it comes to claiming rights.


